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Australian	Oztag	Contingency	Plan	2020	

re	CoronaVirus	Pandemic	

	

Australian	Oztag	shut	down	all	competitions	from	Monday	23rd	March	to	Monday	4th	May,	2020.		
(To	be	continually	reviewed)	

Trans-Tasman	Tour	postponed	&	re-scheduled	to	Thursday	24th,25th	&	26th	September,	2020.	
Teams	departing	Australia	on	the	22nd	returning	27th	September.	

NSW	State	Championships	re-scheduled	to	Friday	30th,	31st	Oct	&	1st	November,	2020.	

The	2020	Senior	Australian	Championships	are	cancelled.			

(No	Australian	teams	are	being	selected	from	this	tournament	because	World	Cup	teams	will	have	
already	been	selected.		By	making	this	decision	now	no	regions	are	inconvenienced	with	planning.)	

If	the	junior	City	v	Country	cannot	be	played	in	June	it	will	be	rescheduled	to	a	new	date	&	venue	in	
November.	Our	intention	is	to	play	this	tournament.	

No	Senior	City	v	Country	in	2020.	

The	Junior	Australian	Championships	will	go	ahead	as	normal	subject	to	Covid	19.	restrictions	being	
lifted	&	allowing	enough	time	for	trials	&	selecting	teams	before	cut-off	date,	24th	August,	2020.	

Queensland	Oztag	

Qld	were	fortunate	to	play	both	their	junior	&	senior	State	Cups.		AO	will	continue	to	liaise	with	Qld	
Oztag	throughout	the	pandemic	for	future	opportunities.	
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		The	High	Performance	Academy	will	remain	on	the	calendar	at	this	stage,	13th,	14th	&	15th	
November,	2020.	

The	contingency	plan	is	obviously	subject	to	the	Covid	19	pandemic.	

It	will	be	continually	monitored	and	changes	may	take	place	at	any	time.	

	

Bill	Harrigan	

General	Manager	

Australian	Oztag	

	

	

	


